
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY24 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 25, 2024 

ITEM#11-1: 4/5 DAY SCHOOL WEEK 

*************************************************************** 

 At recent board meetings, the Long-Range Planning Committee has provided updates on the 

committee’s investigation and formulation of a recommendation regarding the 4/5-day school week. The 

LRPC inquiries include presentations from other schools throughout the state, staff presentation, public 

forum, staff survey, patron survey, etc.  At the 1-25-24 school board meeting the LPRC will provide its 

recommendation to the Kimberly School Board of Trustees.  


